
October 2022 
 
Dear Faithful partner in the ministry 
 
Hope that this letter finds you well. 
Here's an updates from ReST of the previous months, praise and prayer items. 
 
Praise: 
1. Praise God that we could reach an agreement with Miami International Seminary (MINTS) on 
September 13, 2022. This agreement will give better opportunity for students in their study (photo 
below) 
 

 
 
 
2. Praise God that we could also make an association agreement with one national university called 
Martin Luther Christian University in Shillong (photos below). We received the association certificate 
on September 29, 2022.  
 

 



 
 
 
3. Praise God that we could run the institution with the help of fellow pastors and local hired teacher 
in to teach the students. We are privileged to have John Abraham Sullivan, a final year M.Th student 
from Covenant Theological Seminary, St. Louis as visiting lecturer in the month of July and August 
(Photo below) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Praise God that we are visited by the Women Department of 
Singngat Presbyterian Church on October 1, 2022 giving us 3 
bags of rice, and vegetables. 
 
 
Prayer 
1. Pray for my salary, I have not gotten my full salary since 
January 2022 
2. Pray for students so that they will be encouraged and will have 
proper theological education and direction. 
 
Coram Deo 
 
In His Grace 
 
Pau M. Gualnam 
 


